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President’s Message

WPMA CEO Gene Inglesby  
 presents Matt Berry the 2025-26  

WPMA President's Gavel

WPMA President  
Matt Berry

Association Information         

Normally, this letter marks the time when the WPMA President 
passes the torch to the next lucky volunteer. However, this year, due to 
unique circumstances, your WPMA Executive Committee has agreed to 
continue serving in our current roles for one more year.

We’re coming off a tremendous year of transition with our move to  
the MGM Grand, where we successfully hosted our Expo at an exciting 
new venue. It was a big step forward, and we’re proud of what we  
accomplished together.

Looking ahead, we’re excited to welcome you to another fun and 
productive year as we prepare for the 2026 WPMAEXPO, taking place 
February 17–19 once again at the MGM Grand in Las Vegas.

I want to personally thank my fellow Executive Committee members 
for stepping up during these unique circumstances. Their dedication 
and leadership ensure that we’ll deliver another exceptional event for 
our members and partners.

Here’s to continued success in your own businesses this year.  
Together, we will keep moving our industry forward.

Sincerely,

 
Matt Berry, WPMA President

Keep Moving  
Our Industry Forward


